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CIRCULAR 
VALUE OF THE MONTH – RESPONSIBILITY 

 
REMINDER FOR FEE PAYMENT OF STUDENTS 2023-24 

 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

This circular is a gentle reminder for the parents to pay the due fees of your ward (first and 
second installment fees) for the academic year 2023-24. This is in accordance with school policy 
and KHDA guidelines. Please ignore this message if your ward’s first and second installment 
fees (tuition and transport) is already paid. 

 

If you encounter any difficulties with the fee payment, our parent relations officer will be 
available to assist you in finding a suitable solution. 

 
Please be aware that your child's absence from class will have a negative impact on their academic 
progress, as the teachers will not have access to their records on Educore and will not be able to 
plan lessons for them. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in resolving these issues at the earliest for 
the benefit of your child's academic development. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 

Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
PRINCIPAL 
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